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Romaphobia
His name is Farden.They whisper that he’s dangerous.Dangerous is only
the half of it.Something has gone missing from the libraries of
Arfell. Something very old, and something very powerful. Five scholars
are now dead, a country is once again on the brink of war, and the
magick council is running out of time and options.Entangled in a web
of lies and politics and dragged halfway across icy Emaneska and back,
Farden must unearth a secret even he doesn’t want to know, a secret
that will shake the foundations of his world. Dragons, drugs, magick,
death, and the deepest of betrayals await.Welcome to EmaneskaTHE
WRITTEN is the debut book release from Ben Galley, a young author from
sunny England. This is the first part of the Emaneska Series, a dark
fantasy trilogy set in the ancient and brutal world of Emaneska.
Brimming with intrigue, mystery, and violence, the Emaneska Series is
set to be a thrilling and twisting ride. The eagerly awaited sequel
PALE KINGS is due for release in 2012.If you'd like to find out more
about THE WRITTEN, its sequels, or more about the author Ben Galley,
go to www.bengalley.com.

The Gypsy 'menace'
This is the entire series put into one book. Paperback edition.They
took too much.Left too little.I had nothing to loseuntil
him.*****************~Lana~I didn't expect him.I didn't want to fall
in love.But I can't let him go.Logan Bennett makes the world a safer
place.He's brilliant.He's a hero.He locks away the sick and
depraved.But while he's saving lives, I'm taking them. Collecting the
debts that are owed to me.Ten years ago, they took from me. They left
me for dead.They should have made sure I stayed dead.Now I'm taking
from them.One name at a time.I've trained for too long.I've been
patient.I can't stop now.Revenge is best served coldThey never see me
coming, until I paint their walls red.Logan doesn't know how they hurt
me. He doesn't know about the screams they ignored. He doesn't know
how twisted that town really is.He just knows people are dying.He
Page 1/17

Read Book Online Gypsy Rising All The Pretty Monsters Book 5
doesn't know he's in love with their killer.No one suspects a dead
girl.And Logan doesn't suspect the girl in his bed.They're looking for
a monster.Not a girl who loves red.Not a girl in love.I'm a faceless
nightmare.At least until I tell them the story they've pretended never
happened.But in the end, will Logan choose them? Or will we watch them
burn together?**Graphic**Adult language**Some triggers could be too
much for the easily disturbed reader**Sexual content**Fucked up moral
compass; read at your own risk.

Sins of Sevin
Jaque Pierce was an ordinary 17-year-old girl getting ready to start
her senior year in high school in Coldspring, TX when a mysterious
foreign exchange student from Romania moves in across the street.
Jacque and her two best friends Sally and Jen don’t realize the last
two weeks of their summer are going to get a lot more interesting.
From the moment Jacque sets eyes on Fane, she feels an instant
connection, a pull like a moth to a flame. Little does she know that
the flame she is drawn too is actually a Canis Lupus, werewolf, and
she just happens to be his mate, the other half of his soul. The
problem is Fane is not the only wolf in Coldspring. Just as Fane and
Jacque are getting to know each other, another wolf steps out to try
and claim Jacque as his mate. Fane will now have to fight for the
right to complete the mating bond, something that is his right by
birth but is being denied him by a crazed Alpha. Will the love Fane
has for Jacque be enough to give him the strength to defeat his enemy
and will Jacque accept she is Fane’s mate and complete the bond
between them?

The Mindf*ck Series
Hi, I'm Zahra Delsol. . . the white Zahra Delsol and I want to tell
you about my interview from hell. And a potential vampire. And the
dream sex. And the never-ending embarrassment. Oh, and the obscenely,
inappropriate office moments. There are some silver linings. . . like
a free mini-vacay in Tucson (with some demons). I'm just a girl trying
to make it in the world of internet astrology. . . Actually, I am just
a girl trying to pay off her student debt and looking to live life to
its fullest (which mostly entails reading in my free time and googling
researching information). So, I would love for you to join me in my
Trust Tree of Truth, where I am unfailingly honest and you are
abidingly nonjudgmental. Do I need to sell this more or did I have you
at 'dream sex'? Virgo Rising is book one in The Afflicted Zodiac
Series. The eight planetary gods of astrology all suffer from an
afflicted moon caused by the very woman who betrayed them. Imprecated
to be ruled by their darker natures, they must find a way to break the
curse before it is too late. WARNING: This novel is intended for
readers 18+. There is explicit language, sexual scenes with multiple
partners, dominant/submissive content, and threats made by men who
think they are gods. . . I hope you enjoy! Also, please note this BOOK
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ONE of a series, and there will be some unanswered questions and
events at the end of the book. Thank you and enjoy!

The Written
Based on first-hand accounts from Roma communities, Romaphobia is an
examination of the discrimination faced by one of the most persecuted
groups in Europe. Well-researched and informative, it shows that this
discrimination has its roots in the early history of the European
nation-state, and the ways in which the landless Roma have been
excluded from national communities founded upon a notion of belonging
to a particular territory. Romaphobia allows us to unpick this
relationship between identity and belonging, and shows the way towards
the inclusion of Roma in society, providing vital insights for other
marginalized communities.

The Red Necklace
Discover the secrets of French beauty and embrace the art of self-care
with 40 natural recipes for homemade bath and beauty products, plus
dozens of style, makeup, and fashion tips inspired by the City of
Light! Featuring a Foreword by Julie Levoyer, the Beauty Director at
Stylist Magazine, France Style mavens, Francophiles, and lovers of
natural beauty remedies behold—the ultimate collection of beauty
secrets and more than 40 homemade recipes for your new and improved
beauty self-care regimen! French women have long been the pinnacles of
ageless beauty and effortless style, and now the secret to looking
fresher, healthier, and more flawless than ever are presented in this
elegant collection. Here are just a few of the tips and remedies that
author Chrissie Callahan has collected for you in this full-color
guide: *45 natural beauty recipes, from brightening face masks to
homemade lip balm *Style experts' French-inspired fashion tips for an
en vogue look *Product recommendations and DIY deep conditioning
recipes for flawless hair *Step-by-step makeup guides and
instructions, from eyes to lips *Must-have accessories for timeless
Parisian style *Inspired ideas for living a balanced life (the
European way!) *And so much more! Stylish and sleek, The Paris Bath &
Beauty Book encompasses the techniques that Parisian beauty experts
have long held dear and presents a plethora of recipes and remedies
for healthy hair, clear skin and shiny nails, alongside stunning
illustrations and photographs.

Gypsy Blood
The Hunchback of Notre-Dame is a French Gothic novel by Victor Hugo
published in January 14, 1831. The title refers to the Notre Dame
Cathedral in Paris, on which the story is centered. Set in medieval
Paris, it tells the story of the beautiful gypsy Esmeralda, condemned
as a witch by the tormented archdeacon Claude Frollo, who lusts after
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her. Quasimodo, the deformed bell ringer of Notre-Dame Cathedral,
having fallen in love with the kindhearted Esmeralda, tries to save
her by hiding her in the cathedral's tower.

Signs of Cupidity
Three Men in a Boat published in 1889, is a humorous account by
English writer Jerome K. Jerome of a two-week boating holiday on the
Thames from Kingston upon Thames to Oxford and back to Kingston. The
book was initially intended to be a serious travel guide, with
accounts of local history along the route, but the humorous elements
took over to the point where the serious and somewhat sentimental
passages seem a distraction to the comic novel. One of the most
praised things about Three Men in a Boat is how undated it appears to
modern readers - the jokes have been praised as fresh and witt

Incubus Dreaming
A special 25th anniversary edition of the extraordinary international
bestseller, including a new Foreword by Paulo Coelho. Combining magic,
mysticism, wisdom and wonder into an inspiring tale of self-discovery,
The Alchemist has become a modern classic, selling millions of copies
around the world and transforming the lives of countless readers
across generations. Paulo Coelho's masterpiece tells the mystical
story of Santiago, an Andalusian shepherd boy who yearns to travel in
search of a worldly treasure. His quest will lead him to riches far
different—and far more satisfying—than he ever imagined. Santiago's
journey teaches us about the essential wisdom of listening to our
hearts, of recognizing opportunity and learning to read the omens
strewn along life's path, and, most importantly, to follow our dreams.

Queen Takes Rook
The 10th-anniversary edition of the No. 1 international bestseller and
modern classic beloved by millions of readers HERE IS A SMALL FACT YOU ARE GOING TO DIE 1939. Nazi Germany. The country is holding its
breath. Death has never been busier. Liesel, a nine-year-old girl, is
living with a foster family on Himmel Street. Her parents have been
taken away to a concentration camp. Liesel steals books. This is her
story and the story of the inhabitants of her street when the bombs
begin to fall. SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION - THIS NOVEL IS NARRATED BY
DEATH The 10th-anniversary edition features pages of bonus content,
including marked-up manuscript pages, original sketches, and pages
from the author's writing notebook.

The Stopping Places
Late one night, two brothers learn that their sister has died in the
worst way imaginable. She's found strangled, hundreds of miles from
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home. Ruben is the smarter of the two, with a gift for getting into
other people's hearts. Cole doesn't care if he lives or dies. Together
they set out to find their own answers and retrace Rachel's final
journey.

Worth It
You'd think that basically being in charge of love would be an epic
job, right? Wrong. Sure, I can blow some Lust into people's faces and
watch the show, but I can't actually participate. It gets old, trust
me. Same goes for love. I can pass it out like sugar-free lollipops at
a dentist's office, but I can't get any love for myself. It totally
sucks. I used to consider myself a hopeless romantic, so why wouldn't
I choose to become a cupid? Sounds like a good idea, right? Wrong
again. They don't call us stupid cupids for nothing. I'm stuck in this
never-ending afterlife where I'm invisible, lonely, and bitter as
hell. And yeah, I'm probably responsible for some terrible matchmaking
out there. Sorry, not sorry. All my bad cupid'ing might be why I was
exiled from the human realm. You can only do so much before the cupid
bosses get all huffy. Unfortunately, my bitterness carried over into
the new realm, and then I attacked a fae prince with Love Arrows.
Accidentally. Okay, not accidentally. But hey, he deserved it. What I
didn't expect was for him to retaliate and hit my ass with some crazy
magic mojo strong enough to push me into the physical realm. Whoa.
That's right. This cupid just got a real body. And you know what that
meansNow, it's my turn to get some. Love, I mean. Get your head out of
the gutter. Wink, wink bitches. Author's Note: This is a medium-burn
reverse harem story. It includes explicit language and sexual
situations. Intended for audiences 18 years and older. As this is a
series, there will be a cliffhanger.

Allison's Adventures in Underland
Did Hitler's daughter, Heidi, really exist? - What if she did? the
bombs were falling and the smoke rising from the concentration camps,
but all Hitler's daughter knew was the world of lessons with Fraulein
Gelber and the hedgehogs she rescued from the cold. Was it just a
story or did Hitler's daughter really exist? And If you were Hitler's
daughter, would all the horror that occurred be your fault, too? Do
things that happened a long time ago still matter? First published in
1999, HItLER'S DAUGHtER has sold over 100,000 copies in Australia
alone and has received great critical acclaim, both in Australia and
the twelve counties where it has been published. HItLER'S DAUGHtER has
also won or been shortlisted for 23 awards, both in Australia and
internationally, including winner of the 2000 Children's Book Council
of Australia Book of the Year for Younger Readers. HItLER'S DAUGHtER
has also been dramatised by the MonkeyBaa theatre, and in 2007 won the
Helpmann award for Best Presentation for Children and the Drovers
Award for touring Excellence. Ages 10-14
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More Than Words
'I needed to get to the stopping places, so I needed to get on the
road. It was the road where I might at last find out where I
belonged.' Damian Le Bas grew up surrounded by Gypsy history. His
great-grandmother would tell him stories of her childhood in the
ancient Romani language; the places they worked, the ways they lived,
the superstitions and lores of their people. In a bid to better
understand his heritage, Damian sets out on a journey to discover the
stopping places - the old encampment sites known only to Travellers.
Through winter frosts and summer dawns, from horse fairs to Gypsy
churches, Damian lives on the road, somewhere between the romanticised
Gypsies of old, and their much-maligned descendants of today. 'A
beautiful writer who seems born to tell this fascinating story' Amy
Liptrot Winner of the Somerset Maugham Award Shortlisted for the
Edward Stanford Travel Writing Award Longlisted for the Wainwright
Prize

Moon Gypsy
There was a time when I was a princess with no power. I had no choice
but to run, because I wanted control over my own life. However, when
you spend your life planning your next escape, you forget to do the
living stuff.At least until the past comes back to remind you why you
ran in the first place.Aside from my brother, there's only one other
person from my past who could hold any power over me now.Ijust wasn't
expecting him to have gotten so batshit crazy.RushThe boy prospect who
grew up into a scary killer with very little morality left inside
him.I should be a little more terrified about how obsessed he seems to
be with me, butI'm just warped enough to overlook the crazy.
Mostly.It's not a real romance unless it starts with a kidnapping,
right?Yeah, my life has always been a crazy house. The more things
change, the more they stay the same***Warning: This is a dark romance
and not a healthy, wholesome relationship.**Violence warning**Language
warning**Can be read as a stand-alone.

Gypsy Origins
From New York Times Bestselling Author Kristen Proby comes Play With
Me?As the hottest and most sought-after player on the Seattle
professional football team, Will Montgomery has it all. He's not used
to being told no. When he meets Meg, a gorgeous nurse at Seattle
Children's Hospital and turns on the charm, he's not only turned down,
but met with open hostility, piquing his curiosity and libido. Will's
determined to show her that he's not the arrogant jock she thinks he
is.Megan McBride is not impressed with Will Montgomery, his fat
contract, fancy car, or his arrogant public persona. She doesn't have
time for a relationship, and if she's learned anything in life, it's
that loving means losing, so she guards her heart ferociously. But she
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can't deny the overwhelming attraction to the sexy, tattooed athlete,
and when Will starts breaking down her defenses and grabs hold of her
heart, will she be able to admit her feelings for him, or will her
troubled past cause her to lose the first man she's ever truly loved?

The Paris Bath and Beauty Book
Across Europe, Roma and Gypsies are suffering increasing intolerance
and hostility. A new populist politics, that seeks political meaning
in collective experiences and values forms of solidarity rooted in
town, class, community or nation, finds in the Roma a suitable target
population to which 'ordinary citizens fears and frustrations can be
attached. This politics draws on a rising tide of xenophobia; a
feeling of loss of sovereignity and democratic oversight;
disillusionment with political elites; frustrations with the failure
of welfare programmes; the presentation of social and political
conflicts as cultural issues; and a growing rejection of the ideal of
a trans-national European order. The Gypsy Menace's fifteen chapters
range geographically from Belfast to Sofia, via Paris, Rome, Prague
and Budapest. They show how, in their reactions to the presence of ten
million or so Romany persons in their midst, some Europeans are
testing the limits of the 'social imaginary' and beginning to flesh
out new ways of thinking about the ties that bind and connect citizens
in Europe - and those that can be severed. The authors, who include
political scientists, sociologists and anthropologists from across the
continent, set the rapid shifts in political debate regarding Roma
against the background of huge social and economic changes in the past
thirty years, the recent, frightening resurgence of populist politics,
and a noticeable increase in inter-ethnic violence and hate crimes.
This book resets the agenda for thinking about Europe's largest
minority, analysing not only the challenges a liberal, tolerant
politics confronts but also suggesting ways of acting against the new
xenophobia.

TOEIC Practice Exams
I'm not all that special, really. Or uncommon. I'm sure there are a
lot of girls with old gypsy blood who see the dead, have killer cults
hunting their family, and turn into something that gets scary when
they panic. Yep. Completely unoriginal, if I do say so myself.Move
along. Nothing to see here. Nope. I'm just an ordinary girl.I wish
people would believe that.I've been labeled as one thing or another
for most of my life:Death Girl.Crazy Gypsy Girl.Gothic Chick.MonsterIt
took my mother's death for me to finally start getting answers about
what's really been going on. Unfortunately, most of the answers come
from menwho aren't just men. Somehow, I've gone and landed myself in a
world truly filled with monsters, and I'm starting to think this is
where I should have been all along.OnlyI don't understand what's going
on. I'm walking into the middle of a story that's thousands of years
old, and I'm the new girl on the block who doesn't have a clue how
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this world even works. My only guides happen to be the most lethal of
the bunch.They decide who lives or dies. They decide who gets stabbed
or tortured.YeahI've gone and drawn attention to myself, and the ones
paying attention are the ones everyone else seems to fear.How do these
things always happen to me?**Reverse Harem**Language warning**Sexual
content**Dark Humor

The Gypsy Game
"The eviction at Dale Farm in the UK in 2011 brought the conflicting
issues relating to Gypsy and Traveller accommodation to the attention
of the world's media. However, as the furore surrounding the eviction
has died down, the very pressing issues of accommodation need,
inequality of access to education, healthcare and employment, and
exclusion from British (and European) society is still very much
evident.This topical book examines and debates a range of themes
facing Gypsies and Travellers in British society, including health,
social policy, employment and education. It also looks at the dilemmas
faced in representing disadvantaged minority groups in media and
political discourse, theories on power, control and justice and the
impact of European initiatives on inclusion.Gypsies and Travellers:
Empowerment and Inclusion in British Society will be of interest to
students, academics, policy makers, practitioners, those working in
the media, police, education and health services, and of course to
Gypsies and Travellers themselves."--Publisher's website.

Bend Me Over
I'm like a snowball rolling downhill.That's the first thing that pops
into my mind when I try to explain my life. I don't know exactly
'what' I am, but I do know who I am.At leastI did.Sometimes life sends
things your way that upend everything you thought you knew, and then
slings you in another direction without any sort of harness or
warning.Sometimes it drops someone like me off in the path of four
wildly different monsters, who all used to be best friends, but now
sort of hate each other and compete over absolutely everything,
includingme.Life would be easier if I wasn't already attached to those
four monsters, but they occasionally let their guard down around me,
and I get a glimpse of what has to stay hidden under all those
snowball layers, since they already rolled downhill a long time
ago.I'm tired of losing people I care about. I'm tired of searching
aimlessly for answers. I'm tired of not having the right questions to
ask.I'm really tired of feeling like my vagina is cursed, but that's
obviously lower on the list of priorities. But in my vagina's defense,
it may not do tricks, but I keep it pretty. It shouldn't keep scaring
men/monsters off so easily, and it's honestly starting to make me feel
a little insecure.Anyway, I'm finally closer than ever to having all
the answers. So long as no new secrets emerge.**Reverse Harem
Romance**Dark Humor**Intended for mature audiences.**Cannot be read as
a stand-alone**Language warningPrevious books in the series:Gypsy
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Blood (book 1)Gypsy Freak (book 2)

Virgo Rising (a Reverse Harem Novel)
Publisher's Note: Products purchased from Third Party sellers are not
guaranteed by the publisher for quality, authenticity, or access to
any online entitlements included with the product. ESL students
preparing to take the Test of English for International Communication
will find six full-length practice exams that reflect the actual TOEIC
in length, subject matter, question types, and degree of difficulty.
All tests follow the format of the new TOEIC. Barron's TOEIC Practice
Exams manual provides students with extensive practice in the actual
test-taking experience as an efficient way of improving their score
when they take the actual TOEIC. All questions are answered and
explained. Audio for all six TOEIC listening comprehension sections is
available online for download in MP3 format. Also included are
recommendations for web-based self-study activities.

Hitler's Daughter
A spunky African American girl has a hula-hooping competition with her
friends in Harlem, and soon everyone in the neighborhood--young and
old alike--joins in on the fun.

The Last Book in the Universe
Melody Lee's long anticipated debut book is a kaleidoscope of
relatable emotions written through the use of poetry and lyrical
prose. Her use of imagery flows effortlessly from one poem to another
creating a portrait the reader can easily visualize. Each poem in this
book represents a slice of her timeless soul. Melody's poetry is a
multi-faceted journey through the inner workings of her mind and keeps
the reader engaged as it inspires and enlightens. From her darkest
poem to her brightest poetic verse, Melody Lee's poetry is a
collection of heartfelt sentiments; some cutting, some healing,
introspective, spiritual, and cathartic. She writes about freedom,
love, demons, loss, fear, hope, faith and many other factors that
embody the human condition. 302 pages.

The Road of the Dead
In this new addition to our 'Travellers' Tales' series, Sonny devotes
his weekend to helping his neighbours and fellow Travellers with a
variety of tasks. He uses many skills, from calculating the amount of
fuel needed for a journey, to restoring a caravan. In fact, the only
thing he doesn't do over the weekend is his homework - his workbook is
missing! What will his teacher say? This new picture book by Richard
O'Neill champions the idea that many skills learned at home are as
important as those learned at school.
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Flawed Angel
Um. Um. Um.Are you reading this?If you are, I need your help.I was at
a party; I was running; I fell.And get this--this is the part you'll
never believe--I fell down a rabbit hole.Like Alice in those old
books.Except in those books, there wasn't blood everywhere.In those
books, the characters weren't all male, attractive, and interested in
me.Forget everything you know about the Mad Hatter, the White Rabbit,
the March Hare This isn't Wonderland; this is Underland.Violence, sex,
drugs, and magic that's all there is in this place.There's me,
Allison, and there are the men that want me, the enemies that hunt me,
and the darkness that's quickly rolling in.And only I can stop it.So
if you're reading this, will you help me?Please. I just want to escape
this place and go home.ALLISON'S ADVENTURES IN UNDERLAND (Book 1 of 3
in the "Harem of Hearts" series) -- is a full-length reverse harem/new
adult/dark romance novel, a gritty retelling of "Alice's Adventures in
Wonderland". Don't expect a children's tale; these characters are
nothing like their more innocent counterparts. This book contains:
drugs, cursing, violence, sex and love found in the darkest shadows.

The Hunchback of Notre Dame Annotated
An Ancient Power - a forbidden love. Smart-mouthed journalism student
Freely is not your average 18-year-old. Her best friend is a vampire,
and they spend most weekends hiding bodies. But when she meets the
handsome foreigner, Zan, a strange magic connects them that is older
than time. Bound to him, ancient lore decrees she must learn her gypsy
powers in time to protect him from the vampires who seek immortality
through his blood. Can she betray her friend? Will she learn to see
Zan as a fighting partner only, and ignore their mutual attraction?
Can she allow him to continue his line, at the expense of her heart?
Or will her love for him destroy them both?

Adrenaline Rush
A Reverse Harem Vampire Romance The epic showdown between the last
Isador queen and House Skye begins. Strengthened by her new queen sib,
Shara Isador plans to return to her mansion-in-progress for some much
needed rest. She especially wants to get to know her new twin Blood
and fears she may have made a mistake in taking them. She does not
love them. Yet. However, the sun god and the queen of New York City
have other plans. The snares are set to capture the young but
extremely powerful vampire queen. Someone inside Zaniyah's nest has
betrayed them, and Shara's trusted butler calls to inform her that a
large package has arrived-from Marne Ceresa, the queen of Rome. A
trap, surely. Or could the unknown gift be an olive branch from the
feared Triune queen?

The Book Thief
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This fast-paced action novel is set in a future where the world has
been almost destroyed. Like the award-winning novel Freak the Mighty,
this is Philbrick at his very best. It's the story of an epileptic
teenager nicknamed Spaz, who begins the heroic fight to bring human
intelligence back to the planet. In a world where most people are
plugged into brain-drain entertainment systems, Spaz is the rare human
being who can see life as it really is. When he meets an old man
called Ryter, he begins to learn about Earth and its past. With Ryter
as his companion, Spaz sets off an unlikely quest to save his dying
sister -- and in the process, perhaps the world.

Prince of Wolves
The Hunchback of Notre Dame (French: Notre-Dame de Paris) is an 1831
French novel written by Victor Hugo. It is set in 1482 in Paris, in
and around the cathedral of Notre Dame de Paris. The book tells the
story of a poor barefoot Gypsy girl (La Esmeralda) and a misshapen
bell-ringer (Quasimodo) who was raised by the Archdeacon (Claude
Frollo). The book was written as a statement to preserve the Notre
Dame cathedral and not to 'modernize' it, as Hugo was thoroughly
against this.The story begins during the Renaissance in 1482, the day
of the Festival of Fools in Paris. Quasimodo, the deformed bell
ringer, is introduced by his crowning as Pope of Fools.Esméralda, a
beautiful 16-year-old gypsy with a kind and generous heart, captures
the hearts of many men but especially Quasimodo's adopted father,
Claude Frollo. Frollo is torn between his lust and the rules of the
church. He orders Quasimodo to get her. Quasimodo is caught and
whipped and ordered to be tied down in the heat. Esméralda seeing his
thirst, offers him water. It saves her, for she captures the heart of
the hunchback.

Three Men in a Boat Illustrated
HAWKEYE TWO: BEND ME OVER Protecting sexy and uptight professor Aimee
takes an interesting turn when Trace Romero discovers she has a secret
passion for BDSM. Aimee's not ready to trust a tall, dark, gorgeous
stranger with her body "or" her life. She would send him on his way,
if her sister weren't so concerned about the break in at her house,
and if she hadn't threatened protective custody. But protective
custody might have been slightly less overwhelming than Trace
demanding her complete capitulation, mind and body, and more -- her
total trust. But that trust may be the only thing standing between her
and a madman determined to kill her. HAWKEYE THREE: MAKE ME Competent
and in control, Ms. Inamorata, Hawkeye's righthand woman, has the
perfect relationship with hunky fellow operative Wesley Lowell.
Several times a week, she shows up at his house, has fabulous sex,
meaningless conversation, and then returns home and to her regular
life. Hawkeye operative Wesley Lowell wants sexy, mysterious Ms.
Inamorata in his life and his bed. Fed up with Inamorata's "here for
the sex and gone in the morning" terms, he bends her over the bed, and
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takes her the way he wants to: hard, fast, dominating. Against her own
wishes, Inamorata responds to his more heated sexual demands. For the
first time since they've been together, he makes her beg for an
orgasm, and beg she does. This oh-so-sexy man turns her life upside
down, until she realizes she needs him not only as a demanding lover,
but needs him by her side to solve a case that causes past and present
to collide. "Publisher's Note: This book contains explicit sexual
content, graphic language, and situations that some readers may find
objectionable: BDSM theme and elements."

Gypsies and Travellers
Jessica, Mal, and Azrael bask in the intimacy of the bond they've
created against all odds. As the Shrouded Isle becomes a true home and
friends become family, the idea of public commitment seems possible.
However, Jessica wants something from Azrael that he may not be able
to give. In addition, Azrael's new generosity with his fellow
magicians may have unforeseen consequences. When a rogue sorcerer
attacks, kidnapping Mal and Jessica, Azrael is treated to a dose of
his own memory magic. While Lucy and Tod struggle to find Mal and
Jessica, Azrael prepares to wreak havoc on his unsuspecting peers. If
Mal and Jessica can't bring him back to himself, the Shattered Sea may
have a new Dark Lord.

The Alchemist
What's the recipe to the ultimate disaster week? Three unruly friends.
A wedding we shouldn't have been invited to. Two unexpected romances.
A scoop of sexy. And a double scoop of chaos. Lydia is a good girl who
is above revenge. Good thing she has us. No one cheats on our best
friend and rides off into the sunset with his new bride. What was
supposed to happen? Unleash hell like two badasses. It was a simple
plan, but we failed to anticipate a few things. A rogue prosthetic, an
accidental exorcism, and dominatrix strippers willing to take things
way too far, just to name a few. What actually happened? As usual,
nothing went as planned, especially when two sexy distractions popped
into the mix. We were there to avenge our friend, not to get entangled
with two cocky, arrogant men, who don't like to hear the word no. I
was sure we could resist. I mean, it was only a week, right? What
could happen in a week? Not intrigued enough? There's totally a duck
in this story. Ah yeah. Now we have your undivided attention. Enjoy
our chaos. #WorthIt

The Glass Castle
From the New York Times bestselling author of Stepbrother Dearest,
comes a new forbidden STANDALONE romance. What happens when the one
you want is the only one you can’t have? It was set in stone. Elle and
I were getting married. After years of rebelling against everything
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good and wholesome, I finally gave in and took up with a nice girl.
After a long-distance relationship, I moved into her family’s
guesthouse so we could spend time together in the months before the
wedding. Elle was unlike anyone I'd ever been with. She was so
innocent, and I had to respect her choice to wait until after we were
married to have sex. I’d accepted that as my fate--even learned to
control my desires. Until I met her…the one. That was when restraint
became a problem…especially since “the one” wasn’t Elle. It was her
sister, Evangeline. And I was screwed. Told in alternating points of
view, Sins of Sevin is a full-length standalone novel.

Play with Me
The post-apocalyptic modern classic with an introduction by novelist
John Banville. In a burned-out America, a father and his young son
walk under a darkened sky, heading slowly for the coast. They have no
idea what, if anything, awaits them there. The landscape is destroyed,
nothing moves save the ash on the wind and cruel, lawless men stalk
the roadside, lying in wait. Attempting to survive in this brave new
world, the young boy and his protector have nothing but a pistol to
defend themselves. They must keep walking. Winner of the Pulitzer
Prize for Fiction, The Road is an incandescent novel, the story of a
remarkable and profoundly moving journey. In this unflinching study of
the best and worst of humankind, Cormac McCarthy boldly divines a
future without hope, but one in which, miraculously, this young family
finds tenderness. An exemplar of post-apocalyptic writing, The Road is
a true modern classic, a masterful, moving and increasingly prescient
novel.

Gypsy Blood
The kids from The Egypt Game are back. What game will they play next?
The answer is Gypsies. While April plunges in with her usual
enthusiasm, the more Melanie learns, the more something seems to be
holding her back. But it's Toby who adds a really new wrinkle when he
announces that he himself is a bona fide Gypsy. Plus he can get them
some of his grandmother's things to use as real Gypsy props for the
new game. What could be more thrilling? Then Toby suddenly and
mysteriously disappears, and the kids discover that living as reallife Gypsies may not be as much fun as they thought. How will they
find Toby and rescue him from the very real problems that are haunting
his life?

The Lost Homework
The story of a remarkable boy called Yann Margoza; Tetu the dwarf, his
friend and mentor; Sido, unloved daughter of a foolish Marquis; and
Count Kalliovski, Grand Master of a secret society, who has half the
aristocracy in thrall to him, and wants Yann dead. Yann is spirited
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away to London but three years later, when Paris is gripped by the
bloody horrors of the Revolution, he returns, charged with two
missions: to find out Kalliovski's darkest deeds and to save Sido from
the guillotine. With a tangle of secrets, a thread of magic and a
touch of humour, the follies of the aristocracy and the sufferings of
ordinary people are unfolded as their lives move relentlessly towards
the tragic and horrific days of the Terror. THE RED NECKLACE is not
only a tremendous adventure story but a vibrant and passionate picture
of Paris in turmoil and of a large cast of memorable characters.

The Road
Kami Glass is in love with someone she's never met - a boy the rest of
the world is convinced is imaginary. This has made her an outsider in
the sleepy English town of Sorry-in-the-Vale, but she doesn't
complain. She runs the school newspaper and keeps to herself for the
most part - until disturbing events begin to happen. There has been
screaming in the woods and the dark, abandoned manor on the hill
overlooking the town has lit up for the first time in 10 years. The
Lynburn family, who ruled the town a generation ago and who all left
without warning, have returned. As Kami starts to investigate for the
paper, she finds out that the town she has loved all her life is
hiding a multitude of secrets- and a murderer- and the key to it all
just might be the boy in her head. The boy who everyone thought was
imaginary may be real…and he may be dangerous.

The Hula-Hoopin' Queen
When I fell, I fell hard.After refusing to choose between good and
evil, high or low, Heaven or Hell, I was exiled and fell from my
pedestal and landed in a cesspit that was Earth. Stripped of my wings,
and left with only two of the five gifts that I was gifted with from
Him, I've been forced to live my immortal life amongst the humans.Make
no mistake, as much as a punishment for choosing neither side this was
supposed to be, it's become my sanctuary, my haven. Although a
disaster when I landed, Earth has become my home, a place where I can
blend with the humans, live my endless life moving from one place to
another.That is until my home is invaded by four angels, all hell bent
on making me to choose a side. They're in for a sure surprise when
they realise my choice will forever and always be the same: humanity.
A foreign concept to any angel. Well, any angel but me, it seems.Yes,
humanity have their flaws, but so do I. I'll choose my perfectly
imperfect life, and there's not a damn thing any angel can do to
change that.So, yeah, I fell hard. But I fell for the flaws of being
human even harder.*This is a Reverse Harem novel!
#whychoose*Recommended 18+ due to mature language and situations.

The Hunchback of Notre Dame
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'Five star gold! Inspiring, uplifting, and raw in its intensity' RT
Book Reviews 'No one lays open the heart and soul quite like New York
Times bestselling author Mia Sheridan . . . her stories will make you
weep , but you'll be smiling through your tears' Amazon reviewer From
the moment she met Callen Hayes, eleven-year-old Jessica Creswell knew
he was a broken prince. Her prince. They became each other's refuge, a
safe and magical place far from their troubled lives. Until the day
Callen kissed her . . . and then disappeared from her life without a
word. Years later, everyone knows who Callen Hayes is. Famous
composer. Infamous bad boy. What no one knows is that Callen's music
is now locked deep inside, trapped behind his own inner demons. Then
he stumbles into the one person who makes the music return. Jessica.
Who still sets his blood on fire. But they don't belong in each
other's worlds anymore. There are too many mistakes. Too many secrets.
Too many lies. All they have is that instinctive longing, that need,
the one that's beginning to feel dangerously like love . . . Praise
for Mia Sheridan: 'If you loved Archer's Voice, you will love Most of
All You The writing was truly beautiful and just sweeps you away into
the story' Aestas Book Blog 'Utterly mesmerizing. An exquisite,
beautifully written romance' Samantha Young, New York Timesbestselling
author 'Mia Sheridan has outdone herself with this beautiful,
uplifting story of two broken souls finding themselves and each other.
I savored each word of Most of All You. This story will stay with me
forever' Corinne Michaels, New York Times bestselling author 'Once
again, Sheridan proves why she's an automatic purchase. With heart and
finesse, she paints a romance in Most of All You that will captivate
you, heal you, and make you believe that love can conquer all. An
absolute five star must read' K. Bromberg, New York Times bestselling
author 'I love the men Mia writes. She's able to create sensitive real
men with insane sex appeal' Renee Carlino, USA Today bestselling
author 'Exquisitely written and utterly unique, this is the touching
tale of two broken people and their journey of healing' Natasha is a
Book Junkie 'This is a story that will no doubt own you - a tale of
love, determination, hope and healing brought to life by that
intangible magic we've come to expect from Mia Sheridan' Vilma Iris
'[A] magnificent story of two kindred, shattered spirits finding hope
and partnership and eventually love' Washington Post 'PHENOMENAL. This
is Mia Sheridan at her very best - my favorite read of the year! A.L.
Jackson, New York Times bestselling author

Unspoken
Journalist Walls grew up with parents whose ideals and stubborn
nonconformity were their curse and their salvation. Rex and Rose Mary
and their four children lived like nomads, moving among Southwest
desert towns, camping in the mountains. Rex was a charismatic,
brilliant man who, when sober, captured his children's imagination,
teaching them how to embrace life fearlessly. Rose Mary painted and
wrote and couldn't stand the responsibility of providing for her
family. When the money ran out, the Walls retreated to the dismal West
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Virginia mining town Rex had tried to escape. As the dysfunction
escalated, the children had to fend for themselves, supporting one
another as they found the resources and will to leave home. Yet Walls
describes her parents with deep affection in this tale of
unconditional love in a family that, despite its profound flaws, gave
her the fiery determination to carve out a successful life. -- From
publisher description.
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